
John Woods, 
 
I support HB 4056, everything we can do to support a fallen officer’s family must be 
done. The officer paid the ultimate price, they protected the citizens of Oregon and we 
as Oregonians must honor their sacrifice by honoring their families by providing 
scholarships for the education of their children.   
 

JF Woods  
Beaverton Oregon 

 


